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SATURDAY     24th June: Vigil Mass 

18.00 Mass Cathy Cullen 

SUNDAY  25th June 

(LS) 09.00 Mass For the people of our parish. 

(LS) 11.00 Mass  

15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  26th June:  

 Dedication of the Cathedral 

 No Mass today. 

TUESDAY  27th June: Feria 

 No Mass today  

WEDNESDAY     28th June: 

 St Irenaeus 

No Mass today 

THURSDAY  29th June: 

 Ss Peter and Paul 

 10.00 Mass  For the people of our parish 

 20.00 Mass 

FRIDAY  30th June: Feria 

No Mass today 

SATURDAY  1st July: Feria 

No Mass morning today 

Vigil Mass. St Michael’s 18.00 

Please park in Riverside car park, across the road, not 

in the streets behind the church. This also applies if 

you come to evening events in the Church. 

Last Sunday Collection: 

Huntingdon:  £237.50 

Standing Orders £425.50 

Card Reader  £115.00 

Total   £778.00 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community.  

Retiring collection last weekend for the work of 

the Life Charities., £247.92, including £75 from the 

card reader. Thank you fr your support. 

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: Rita Anand, Purgi 

Bloomfield, Ellen Brown, Eileen Dolan, Terry 

Finbow, Bridget Gaynor, Mary-Clare Marian, Patrick 

Moore, Anne McGovern, Paul Reddington, Rosa 

Ruggiero, Rita Swann, Fr Ivan Weston & Nina 

Wiktorowicz. May the Lord reach out his healing 

hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this 
time: Michael Bohajczuk, Carol Sheehy, Veronica 

Burns, Brendan Forrester and Anna O’Sullivan. May 

they rest in peace. 

JESSE CHINGANG, KAMILA SONCA, 
ADRIANA GENTILE, PATRICK NATANEK, 
STELLA-MARIS TIMOG & AYDEN DE 
ALMEIDA who will be making their First 
Communion this weekend. Through sharing the 
sacrament may the Lord deepen their love for 
him and for others. 
MARY-CLAIRE MARRION & VALERIE 
BATESON who died recently, may they rest in 
peace; we pray for their families and friends 
during this time of bereavement. 
National Cycle of Prayer: during Ordinary Time 
until September please pray for the following 
intentions: a deeper understanding between 
Christians and Jews; those who suffer persecution, 
oppression and denial of human rights; human life; 
Europe and seafarers.  

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr 

Philip know so he can visit. We do not always 

get the names of patients & can miss people if 

you do not tell us where they are. Thank you. 

RETIRING COLLECTION: this weekend there 

will be a retiring collection for Peter’s Pence, our 

annual offering towards the work and ministry of 

Pope Francis. Again, support through the wooden 

bowl or card reader.  
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FOOD BANK DONATIONS: our next collection 

for the foodbank is Sunday, 2nd July. There will be a 

box near each door, for your donations. Please bring 

tins, dried food or toiletries as your donation.  

GRANDPARENTS PILGRIMAGE TO 

WALSINGHAM now the 20th Anniversary event, 

takes place on Sunday 23rd July, the pilgrimage 

Mass is at 15.00 in the chapel of Reconciliation. 

Further details are on both boards; this is a good day. 

It will be led by Bishop David Oakley, bishop of 

Northampton. 

A DAY WITH MARY on Sunday 16th July at 

Walsingham. The programme begins with the 

procession from Friday Market at 12.00; Exposition 

and outdoor procession from 14.30, sermon by Fr 

Andrew Chamiec and Mass at 17.00. See poster for 

details on the GS board. 

THANKS to all who attended the Confirmation Mass 

on Monday, it was a lovely event and a warm 

welcome for Bishop Peter; thank you for the flowers 

and the food for the event, well done. 

 Our special thanks to Lolita, our catechist, 

who led the preparation programme for the young 

people, well done and many thanks. 

SUNDAY COLLECTION: in the orange buckets 

near the doors & the card reader in the GS Room.  

COFFEE MORNING: the coffee morning this week 

will be on Thursday after 10.00 Mass, come and join 

us for a drink and a chat. 

EMAIL ADDRESS: please DO NOT use the St 

Michael’s Booking address when you send emails to 

the parish office; that address is now closed and not 

checked, your email will not be read. When you 

email, please check to which address you are sending, 

make sure it is stmichaelshuntingdon@yahoo.com 

Thanks. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: members of the Polish 

community on Saturday 1st July. Thank you.  

DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES will 

take place from Friday 18th to Friday 25th August 

2023.  For details contact the diocesan director Dcn 

Huw Williams at huw.williams@rcdea.org.uk or 

by phone at 07399 163 718 or visit website at: 

https://www.tangneytours.com/pilgrimages/lourd

es/catholic-association 

SVP PILGRIMAGE TO WALSINGHAM: St Ives 

parish invite anyone who wishes to join them for this 

lovely pilgrimage to contact Elizabeth Barker on 

01480 383608 or Ian Wallace on 07723 594383. This 

pilgrimage is for those who need the Sacrament of the 

Sick, it does not include any walking. The bus will 

leave from Sacred Heart Church, St Ives at 09.30, if 

you wish to go, please contact the above numbers 

today. 

CAFOD: update on the conflict in Sudan. Violent 

conflict continues in Sudan and thousands of people 

are running out of food, water and medicine. Working 

as part of the Caritas network, your previous 

donations to CAFOD are enabling our teams to 

provide practical help to families who have escaped 

to neighbouring countries, including South Sudan. 

Please join Pope Francis in praying for peace in 

Sudan. Find out more on the CAFOD 

website: https://cafod.org.uk/news/emergencies-

news/sudan-conflict 

LIVE STREAMING: live streaming will begin 

again on Wednesday 12th July. Sorry for the break 

in service during my holiday. 

LISTENING & PRAYER MINISTRY: 

01603 957653. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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